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Join NFFE, IFPTE and Others in the March for Science 

   

 
 

NFFE is invited to join IFPTE and other labor partners for the March for Science on Saturday, April 22 in 

Washington, DC. The March for Science aims to bring together scientists and concerned citizens alike in 

advocating for the vital role that science will continue to play for our health, development and security, from 

now into the future.   

Show your support for science and evidence-based policymaking by joining NFFE in the March for Science. 

NFFE union members and others will meet at 10:00am Saturday, April 22 at the Communications Workers 

of America (CWA) building, 501 3rd street NW, Washington, DC. NFFE and NFFE’s allies in labor will 

walk from the CWA building to the march on the Mall.  

Visit the event website for more information, and check out the event’s Facebook page. 
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Affiliated with the International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers 

https://www.marchforscience.com/
https://www.marchforscience.com/
https://www.facebook.com/marchforscience/
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